
WHAT’S HAPPENING?

WHAT WE’RE TEACHING

Hi College First Families, 

 We will have a regularly scheduled Youth Group this Sunday at 5:30pm to continue to learn about Biblical ways of  navigating our doubts. 

 Please keep our Bible Quizzing team in your prayers this week as they travel to Camp Sonrise Mountain in western, PA for nationals. 

 Join us on August 3rd from 5:30pm - 8:30pm for our Student Ministry summer pool party! We will meet at the church at 5:30pm and travel to
Van Buren, OH home of  the Swaisgood family will will host us for an evening of  fun. Students will have dinner and the opportunity to swim,
play yard games, and see baby goats. 

 Best, 

 Pastor Nancy 

Here are a few things coming up in our ministry . . .

July 23rd- 26th- Bible Quizzing Nationals 

August 3rd- Student Ministry Pool Party 

August 22nd- Free Sale 

August 24th- Youth Sunday

IN THE SHADOWS: A 4-Week series from the Old Testament on Doubting God

SERIES OVERVIEW:Where there is shadow, there is light, so the shadows don't have to scare us. As we grow and experience more
life, we might find the shadows of  doubt or questions creeping towards us. Rather than run from the shadows, we can look to God to
cast some light on the situation. In this 4-week series from the Old and New Testaments, we'll explore how we can step into the light
whenever we doubt God's presence. We'll talk about how when we doubt God can be trusted, we can find the light and choose to
remember what God has already done. We'll learn how when Jesus’ followers disappoint us, we can step up to be what we don’t see.
We'll explore what can happen when we’ve lost hope and how we can ask God to surprise us. And we'll see how even when the
shadows make it feel like God’s not listening, we don’t stop praying. 

Rainy but fun day out in God's creation last week for the annual Bible Quizzing tubing trip. Can't wait to see these students in action at Nationals
this week. 


